Creating Our Past by lnvesting in Our Future

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given of a Special Projects Committee Meeting
(committee of the whole), called by Mayor Steve Dean to be held
on Monday, April 22, 2019 at 6:00 P.M at Le Roy City Hall, 207 S.
East Street, Le Roy, IL 61752. This meeting has been called to
consider staffing issues regarding the Le Roy Police
Department.

Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend the meeting and
who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to
observe and participate, or who have questions regarding the
accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are requested to
contact Vicki Moreland, City Clerk, at 309-962-3031.

Vicki Moreland
City Clerk

Dated Wednesday, April 17, 2019
At 11:00 A.M.

Phone: (309) 962-3031 207 S. East Street ¢ Le Roy, Illinois 61752 Fax (309) 962-3300




